
£40 million is to be spent over the 

next 10 years in support of change, early intervention and prevention and other initiatives 
aimed at supporting communities. This is the very work of Vibrant Communities which is now 
being put at threat.

https://www.east-ayrshire.gov.uk/Resources/PDF/V/vibrant-communities-10-year-anniversary.pdf
https://www.gov.scot/publications/commission-future-delivery-public-services/


https://www.gov.scot/policies/fair-and-inclusive-workplaces/
mailto:s.macfarlane@unison.co.uk

